“Birthday Corner”

May 19- Danielle Keller
May 27- Patti Tynan

“Be a Part of the Prlde”” May 30- Meg Daugherty

PREP/EC- 62 students ~ Kindergarten- 62 students  Grade 1- 58 students Grade 2- 76 students

The weekly Panther Paw winners from the PBIS- Be a Part of the Pride drawings were Makelynn
Childress, Camden Mora, Leara Lawrence, Wyatt Snyder, Sophia Martell, Savanna Patient, Easton Coleman,
Blake Chrispen, Emalynn Enzor, Mason Nihiser, Brylee Goff, Avery Pope, Delilah Denton, Sophia Crowe,
Lettie-Ann Ginger, Christina Scribner, Adilym Swafford, Kylan Davis, Jerzee Peck, Zoey Lyons, Wyatt
Bauman, AJ Sinclair, Allison Perry, Matthew Heinrich, Joey Ohsner, KayLynn Eck, Trenton Crow, August
Lehn, Vinnie Dilley, Claire Moore, Rilee Matherly, Willow Oreskovich, Jayda Huddlestun, Meyer Ellis,
Sheldon Conway and Annabelle Rice, Brantlee Osborn, Taylor Matthews, Enzleigh Baker, Everhett Cervi,
Bentley Fields, Zariyah Dunn, Easton Morgason, Lillian Schmitz, Mykel Allen, Paul Hubbart, Vincent Lebon,
and Waylen Beck. In recognition of their positive behaviors, each student was awarded a book. Congratulations
to all of these students and thanks for being examples of good behavior in action!!

The March Dilly Bar classroom attendance award went to Mrs. Schafer with a 97.07% attendance rate.
Kindergarten had an overall attendance rate of 94.43%, Grade 1 had an attendance rate of 94.97%, and Grade 2
had an attendance rate of 96.60%. The overall building rate averaged out to 91.59%. Congratulations to all
these students who are in attendance and ready to learn each day.

On April 12-14, Debbie LeVault from Christian County Solid Waste Management did virtual visits and
presentations here at Washington School to talk about the importance of recycling. All first grade students
participated in a virtual relay race to better understand sorting recyclable items. Kindergarten students practiced
how to identify recyclable materials and keeping the earth clean. Grade 2 students concentrated on how to
reduce the amount of trash put into the landfills each year. Everyone came away with a better understanding of
our responsibility to the future of our planet.
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& @ We celebrated our secretary Mrs. Brown on Tuesday April 20" with a k k‘.
theme. We all have them and we all NEED our Friends! Thanks Mrs. Brown for joining our team and keeping
us all on track :0)




The Kindness Kounts and Character Education virtual assembly was held on March 26", Kindness Kounts
winners for the month of March included: Brantlee Osborn, Taylor Matthews, Makenzie Kiser, Christian Smart,
Owen Pieper Easton Coleman, Willow Oreskovich, Silas Cushing, Shelden Conway, Teig Dagen, Natalie Ellis,
and Brycen Ward. Way to go students!!! We are very proud of the things you do each and every day to make
your teachers and classmates appreciate your kindness.

Who says MATH has to be tough in 1** Grade? YUM!!!

Self-Control was celebrated at Washington School in the month of March. Our self-control winners
were: Aiden Denton, Olivia Casner, Rylan Davis, Leara Lawrence, Chase Clements, Kohen Smith, Maddison
McKenna, Claire Moore, Vincent Lebon, Karen Ivon, Jackson Davis and Hunter Neal. Congratulations to those
students who are demonstrating positive values and being good examples of self-control on a daily basis.

The Monthly Character trait for April is Cooperation. A cooperative person listens, shares, takes turns,
compromises when they need to, does their part, shows appreciation, encourages others and includes everyone!
We are looking forward to celebrating students and their cooperation on Friday April 30™.

Earth Day was Thursday April 22! Look at our BEAUTIFUL campus!



Kindergarten Pre-Registration and a virtual screening will be held virtually at the end of the month of
April. The link will be released at that time.

We continue to log miles in the “100 Mile Club”. Students reaching milestones this month are:
Addie Guiot, Addilyn Swafford, Will Chernisky, Avery Kime, Willow Oreskovich, Emma Peck, Raelynn
Matherly, Remy Klein and Allie Smith have joined the 25 mile club. New additions to the 50 mile club are
Jaxon Dilley and Isabelle Bauer. Pictured below are the newest additions to the 75 mile club: Chloe
Heldebrandt, Brylee Goff and Brycen West. Congratulations to all of these students who have made the
commitment to a goal and are moving forward to achieve it!



Looking Ahead:

Mrs. Morrell’s 2™ Grade class has been studying the Rainforest and how it effects and benefits the rest
of our planet. They will be presenting a program to their parents and invited guests virtually on April 30%.
Please contact Mrs. Morrell if you are interested and she will share the recording with you. Students at
Washington will be tuning in during our PBIS celebration to watch this wonderful celebration culminating their
learning unit.

May 2-8 is Teacher Appreciation Week. Make sure to say ‘“THANKS’ to those are so dedicated and
work so hard to influence our future!

May 14- Washington School students will be given the opportunity to celebrate our graduating seniors
with a “Graduation Walk” through our school. This is an exciting opportunity for our little ones to see and
celebrate these role models. It is always an emotional time for the teachers here as well!

Grade 2 students will have a virtual field trip over to Lincoln School to have a look around, meet the
teachers and staff, and begin their transition to grade 3.

May 21* will be our Track & Field Day.
May 24" will be a celebration of our individual classrooms and of our school.

Please continue to join us for photos and stories on the Panaschools web site. There are lots of fun and
exciting things happening here!

“Working in partnership, PCUSD #8, students, parents
and community members will each do
his or her part to ensure
learning and success.”



